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District Food Service Transition

The Elkhorn Public Schools will transition our Food Service Management from Taher to Sodexo beginning with the
2015-16 school year. We have created answers to a few commonly asked questions:

Q: What will happen to the money in my lunch account?
A: The money that is in your child’s lunch account will roll over to the next school year. Nothing needs to be done by
families with this transition.

Q: Will my child’s lunch number stay the same?
A: Yes! The Elkhorn Public Schools owns the lunch payment and point of sale system. You will continue to use the
same on-line system as you have in the past.

Q: If I write a check, who do I write it out to?
A: Beginning in the 2015-16 school year, checks will need to be made to Elkhorn Public Schools.

Q: Will the contact information (phone number and email) change?
A: No. All current contact information will migrate over to Sodexo this summer.

Sodexo will be sending out more information regarding changes to the food service program in the very near future.
Please keep an eye out for this exciting news.
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